CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

Community Services Area
Planning & Development Services Unit
301 E. Huron St, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-8647
www.a2gov.org
1-734-794-6263

December 2, 2015

Historic District Commission
City of Ann Arbor

Dear Commissioners:

This letter is to advise you that on November 2, 2015, the Fire Department responded to a
building fire at 212 S. State Street, and after extinguishing the fire, the Fire Chief deemed the
structure an immediate danger to the public and ordered it demolished. The structure, and all
debris, has been removed from the site.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me on my cell at 734 652-6813.

Singérely,

Craig E. Strong, Building Official
City of Ann Arbor




